


Twenty-Second Sunday    
in Ordinary Time 

 
 

Saturday,  August  30,  2025 
 

  4:00 pm      Laurie Delloso from Ron & Mary Sierzega 
 
 

                   Sunday,  August  31,  2025 

 

  7:30 am      Josephine Galluzzo fr:Anne Marie/Bruce Bachman 
  9:30 am      Gerry Fabian from Ron Nederostek and Family 
11:30 am      Parishioners of Holy Trinity 

            
 

          Weekday Mass Schedule 
 
 
 
 

                            September  1  -  5,   2025 

   
 

 Monday         Labor Day  
  

 9:00 am Anthony Pawlowski from Renninger Family 
 

Tuesday        Tues. of the Twenty-second week in Ordinary Time  
 

 8:00 am          Seminary Purgatorial Society Members 
 

Wednesday    St. Gregory the Great, Pope&Doctor of the Church  
  

 8:00 am NO MASS 
   

Thursday    Thurs. of the Twenty-second week in Ordinary Time  
 

 8:00 am  Gail Knouss from M/M Rod Toman & Family 
                

Friday             Fri. of the Twenty-second week in Ordinary Time  
 

 8:00 am Daniel Yenushosky, Sr. from Family 

 
 

 

Wis 9:13-18b   *   Phlm 9-10, 12-17   *   Lk 14:25-33 
 
 

      Saturday,  September 6,  2025 
 

  4:00 pm      Annette White from Patricia Fabian 
 
 

      Sunday,  September 7,  2025 

 

  7:30 am      Parishioners of Holy Trinity 
  9:30 am      Anthony & Susan Payonk from Marge Drabic 
11:30 am      Robert Zarrizski from Bill & Beth Schoch & Sons 
 
 
 

Sacrament of Reconciliation every Saturday from 3:00-3:45pm 
in the Reconciliation Room or upon request.  

Your Sacrificial Offering: 
 

August 23/24, 2025—Stewardship: Envelopes: $4,8750.00  
Online Giving:  $3,172.00 

 
Second Collection—Sept. 6/7—Archdioceses Military                

Collection 
 
 

Thank you for your generosity! 

OCIA…(Order of Christian Initiation for 

Adults, formerly RCIA) As a welcoming parish 
that seeks to share the light of Christ, we want 
to welcome those seeking to join us here at 
Holy Trinity through Baptism or Reception 
into full communion.  If you are interested in 
learning more about the Catholic faith, contact 
Deacon Mike Laroche at the rectory. Classes 
will begin Tues., September 23. 
 

Weekly Eucharistic Adoration will be 
held on Thursday, September 4 from       
6:00 to 7:00pm. The Sacrament          
of Reconciliation will be available from 

 6:15-6:45pm.  
 

are announced for the first time 
between Samuel Cadman of           
Holy Trinity and Mikayla       

Reynolds  of  Allentown.   Please  keep  this 
couple in your prayers as they prepare for the 
Sacrament of Marriage.    

 

Welcome to our Parish Family… 
Liliana  Rose  Szabo  daughter of 
Alexander and Megan Szabo who     
will be baptized this weekend.   
May God bless this family and all 

         our families. 
 

Next Weekend, September 6/7 our 
parish will take up the Collection for the 
Archdiocese for the Military Services 

USA (AMS). Established by St. John Paul II in 
1985, the AMS is the only US diocese         
responsible for providing pastoral care to men 
and women serving in the US Armed Forces. 
Please see today’s bulletin insert or the insert 
on the online bulletin. 
 

Second Collections during the month of     
September. In addition to the collection     
mentioned above on Sept. 6/7, the following 
collections will be held.  Building Fund,    
Sept.  13/14;  Special collection recommended 
by the USCCB to support the humanitarian 
efforts in Gaza, Sept. 20/21; and Collection for 
the Churches in Latin America, Sept. 27/28. If 
you would like credit on your giving statement 
and the collection does not have an envelope, 
please write a check or put your cash donation 
in an envelope with your name. Checks 
should be made payable to Holy Trinity 
Catholic Church. 
 
 

Monday, September 1, 2025 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  

 
TODAY is our Mission Co-Op Appeal—Fr. 
Thang Nguyen Nhu, from the Missionaries of 
the     Sacred Heart (MSC), will be here to talk 
to us at all the Masses.  
     The Missionaries of the Sacred Heart is an 
international congregation of religious priests 
and brothers who reach out to those who are 
poor-materially, emotionally, or spiritually-to 
bring God’s compassionate and tender love to 
all. “May the Sacred Heart of Jesus be loved 
everywhere” is our motto. It was coined by 
Father Jules Chevalier, MSC who founded our 
society in France in 1854. Their concern was 
global, but they began with efforts to restore 
the vitality of the faith in rural France. On  
September 1, 1881, the first missionaries left 
for Papua New Guinea, the fulfilment of a 
dream that Fr. Chevalier already had as a   
seminarian.  
     This year’s World Projects Appeal          
will offer a lifeline to many vulnerable              
communities, from children living in the   
bushlands of the Congo to elderly people in 
need of company and a safe space to meet in 
Brazil. As we’re faced with bleak news of   
disaster and destruction on a regular basis, it is 
a breath of fresh air to see our mission family 
joining together to create something             
extraordinary. Together, we are making 2025 a 
year of positive transformation—can you help?  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

2025 Because We Are Catholic Appeal 
Our parish support is a vital part of this                   
Diocesan-wide effort to serve children and 
families in our own community and throughout 
the Diocese of Allentown. Every gift counts, 
no matter how big or small. Our 2025 Parish 
Goal is $85,377.00. To date from 142 donors 
out of 762 families, we have pledges of 
$77,456.00.  Mail your pledge card or online at 
www.BecauseWeAreCatholic.org today. 
 



Blessed Carlo Acutis Regional PREP 
Mrs. Ginny Downey, DRE 

Email—dre@carloacutisprep.org 
website: www.carloacutisprep.org  

610-261-0144 
 

PREP Registration is Now Open for the 2025–2026 
school year! 
 

We offer two traditional style weekly session options 
 

• Mondays from 4:30–5:45pm 
• Wednesdays from 6:15–7:30pm 
 

Our Family Catechesis model meets on the 1st and 3rd 
Sundays of the month from 9:00–10:10am 
 

Please see our online bulletin on how to register or 
contact Mrs. Ginny Downey (email above) for more 
information. 
 
 

“To always be close to Jesus, that’s my life plan.”   
     Bl. Carlo Acutis 

GOOD SHEPHERD CATHOLIC SCHOOL 
   1300 Newport Ave, Northampton, PA 
    610-262-9171    e-mail: altngs@ptd.net 

               https://www.goodshepherd-catholic.com 

 

 

School Office Hours: Monday-Friday 7:30am-3pm 
 

For more info regarding enrollment for the          
2025-2026 school year,  please call Erica Nochton, 
Advancement Director, or email her at            
msnochtongscs@goodshepherd-catholic.com. 
 

Visit our website: GoodShepherd-Catholic.com 
 

COMMUNITY EVENTS 
 

 

St. John the Baptist, 3024 S Ruch St., Whitehall 
(Stiles), will have their Annual Parish Picnic 
on Sunday, August 31 from 1pm to 9pm on the    
parish grounds.  Music provided by The Pennsylvania 
Villagers 1-4PM and Joyous 5-9PM.  All are invited 
to join us for delicious foods, including homemade 
pierogies, children’s games, raffles, refreshments, and 
bake sale.   Bring your lawn chair or use our tables 
and chairs under the tents. Free Parking.  
 
Padre Pio Relics are coming to Annunciation BVM, 
Catasauqua, on Sunday, August 31. See bulletin 
board for more info or call 610-264-0332. 
 
Blood Drive -- St. John’s, Whitehall, Sat., Sept. 13. 
Call Lisa, 610-737-0847 for sign-up information. 
 
Bingo to benefit Whitehall-Coplay Hunger Initiative 
will be held on Sun., September 14 at St. Peter    
Parish Hall, 4 S. 5th St., Coplay. Doors open at 1pm, 
bingo starts at 2pm, and food available to purchase.  
$15 admission gets 2 boards. Items for the food    
pantry greatly appreciated. 
 
St. John Fisher Sandwich Sale—$6/sandwich.    
Orders due Mon., Sept 15.  Pick-up Wed., Sept. 24    
4-6pm. See bulletin board for details and order form. 
 
Redner’s - Save-A-Tape receipts are greatly          
appreciated. Please drop receipts in the collection  
basket, in the box in the vestibule, or mail to the    
Rectory.  Thank you! 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
For reservations or more information call Sue at (610) 
392-2957 or email at  suemueller45@gmail.com   
 
 
Knights of Columbus Council 4050 is sponsoring a 
takeout chicken dinner on Saturday Sept. 10th             
at Holy Trinity Church.  Details are on the Knights 
website www.kofc4050.org click on the shop tab.  
Questions: phone 484-272-5430 or email  
kofc4050@gmail.com.  See bulletin boards for order 
forms if no internet/printer available. Returns can be 
mailed per flyer or returned in the collection basket 
by TODAY, September 3/4.  
 
 
Redner’s - Save-A-Tape receipts are greatly          
appreciated. Please drop receipts in the collection  
basket, in the box in the vestibule, or mail to the    
Rectory.  Thank you! 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Cursillo: (pronounced "Kur-see-yo) is a worldwide 
lay movement within the Catholic church dedicated to 
the renewal of faith and Christian service to our    
communities. If you are willing to set aside one 3-day 
weekend to encounter Christ like never before, then 
the next Cursillo weekend may just be for you. Men's 
weekend: 9/18/25—9/21/25; Women's weekend: 
9/25/25—9/28/25. Questions to: Fidelia Akaogu:    
610-509-6365 or Mary Clare Gosse: 610-697-0013. 
 
 
 
We need your help with the Offertory—It is an 
honor to carry the wine, hosts, and offering to the 
priest at Mass for consecration. If your family has  
requested a Mass for your loved one on a weekend or 
Holy Day and you are willing to be Gift Bearers for a 
particular Mass, please sign the sheet in the binder in 
the vestibule (if this was not done for you when you 
requested the Mass). Also, let an Usher know that 
your family is present to take up the Gifts.  
     Any family can sign up to be Gift Bearers at any 
Mass with an opening.  You do not have to request a 
Mass for a loved one to do so. Please check the binder 
in the vestibule and add your name. We look forward 
to ALL our families participating. 
 
 
Would you like to become a “Greeter” at one of 
our Masses on the weekend? We would like to add 
more ministers to our group. If you are interested, 
please call the Rectory to volunteer 
 
 
  

Missionaries of the Sacred Heart Golf Benefit will 
be held at Whitetail Golf Club in Bath on Friday, 
September 12. The fee is $120 and includes 18 holes 
of golf. Entry form - msccvsec1@gmail.com.        
See bulletin board for more details. 
 

Remember when you are on vacation that you can 
find a Catholic Church at www.masstimes.org.   
 

Redner’s - Save-A-Tape receipts are greatly          
appreciated. Please drop receipts in the collection  
basket, in the box in the vestibule, or mail to the    
Rectory.  Thank you! 
 
 
 
 
 

Please remember to update the Parish Office if you 
change your e-mail address or your phone number. 
Thank you! 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Please remember to update the Parish Office if you 
change your e-mail address or your phone number  or  
remove your landline so we can keep our Database   
current.   Thank you! 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Remember when you are on vacation that you can 
find a Catholic Church at www.masstimes.org.   
 
 
 

 

REMINDER for Hospital/Nursing Home           
Admissions: because of the privacy laws, the parish 
does not always receive information about              
parishioners who are admitted to hospitals and     
nursing homes. Please notify the Rectory Office of 
any hospital or nursing home admissions so        
Msgr. Dan can visit them and we can keep your loved 
one in our prayers. 
 
Monday, May 26, 2025—A blessing for our military 
service members—Lord God, we are ever mindful of 
the cost paid for the liberty we possess, we ask that 
you bless the members of our armed forces. Give 
them courage, hope, and strength. May they ever   
experience your support, love, and healing. Be their 
power and protector, leading them from darkness to 
light.  Amen. 
 
 
 

Please remember to update the Parish Office if you 
change your e-mail address or your phone number  or  
remove your landline so we can keep our Database   
current.   Thank you! 
 
 

NOTE: COLLECTION ENVELOPES—Please  
DO NOT tape envelopes shut. Flaps can be tucked 
in instead. Also, please write checks in blue/black 
ink ONLY—this is a bank requirement. Thank you! 
 
 
KNIGHTS OF COLUMBUS Council 4050 
Queenship of Mary Membership/Questions 1-814-
694-4050.  
 
 

Remember when you are on vacation that you can 
find a Catholic Church at www.masstimes.org.   
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Would you like to become a “Greeter” at one of 
our Masses on the weekend? We would like to add 
more ministers to our group. If you are interested, 
please call the Rectory to volunteer. 
 
 
 
 

 

 
NOTE: COLLECTION ENVELOPES—Please  
refrain from taping envelopes shut or putting  
stickers on your envelopes. Flaps can be tucked in 
instead. Also, please write checks in blue/black ink 
ONLY—this is a  bank requirement. Thank you! 
 
 

 
 
Pilgrimage to Italy and Austria, “Jubilee 2025” 
with Msgr. David James, Pastor of St. Peter Church, 
Coplay. Visit Rome, Orvieto, Loreto, Assisi,          
Siena, Pisa, Florence, Padua, Vienna, Eisenstadt,             
Burgenland, Salzburg from October 12-24, 2025. 
Cost $6,599.00 Airfare and All-included. Contact: 
855-842-8001 or 508-340-9370 to register or online 
at www.proximotravel.com. Questions: contact 
Proximo Travel LLC, PO Box 561, Auburn, MA 
01501; 508-854-8003; office@proximotravel.com.  

Msgr. Dan will once again represent 
Holy Trinity in COOKS WITH  
COLLARS.  Beginning September 1 
visit www.cookswithcollars.com to 

see your favorite priests from around the Diocese  
creating delicious kitchen concoctions. Can you 
guess what Msgr. Dan is making this year?  You can 
vote online and/or donations of cash or check 
(payable to Holy Trinity) will be accepted at the    
parish. The deadline for your vote is September 30. 
Let’s help Msgr. Dan be the top chef! Remember all 
voting proceeds benefit Holy Trinity.  

 
        SAVE THE DATE 
           BASKET PARTY 
           October 25/26, 2025 
 

Planning meeting scheduled for Mon., Sept. 15 at 
7:00pm in the Parish Hall.  Basket Party mailing 
will be sent around labor day; watch for it in the mail. 
 

Come Visit Our PREP Open House!  
 

The Bl. Carlo Acutis Regional PREP invites you to 
visit our Open House on Sunday, September 14, 
between 9:00am and 1:00pm at 3008 S. Ruch St., 
Whitehall. Meet our friendly catechists, explore our 
classrooms, and discover how we are journeying    
together to share the joy of our Catholic faith with our 
children.  Whether you are new to PREP or a familiar 
face, we would love to see you!  PREP classes begin 
the week of September 21. Registration is still open. 
Please visit our website for more information 
www.carloacutisprep.org 

ONLINE GIVING—use our website link      
holytrinitywhitehall.weconnect.com or      

https://osvhub.com/holy-trinity-whitehall/giving/funds 
 

Need Help? 1-800-348-2886 
 

Thank you for your contributions. 
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